
  NEPEAN CLAY TARGET CLUB Inc 
PO Box 12, McCrae Victoria 3938 

 

NEWSLETTER APRIL 2016 

What’s new for the club? We now have membership cards that give our members 

benefits at these local businesses. Membership cards are now available for collection on 

Thursday nights at the club. 

 $7 tokens for members only non members $8, all juniors $4. 

 McConnell Motors 10% off all mechanical work. 297 Old Cape Schanck Road 

Rosebud. Marty 0439862332 

 Your Local Tyre Truck Service 10% off. Chris Sullivan 0404608532 

 Colspark Electrics 10% off all work. Matt Colson 0488628227 

 Complete Angler 10% off all fishing gear and ammunition (yes now stock ammo) 

1/11 Boneo Road, Rosebud. 59811994 

 Gav’s Fencing Free Delivery. Gavin Boyd 0407355836 

 RT Hair and Makeup $10 haircuts at the club Thursday nights by appointment. 

Rachel 0402665239 

Please support our SPONSORS that supply RAFFLE PRIZES. 

 Cliffex Meats Shop 4, McDowel St, Rosebud Opposite Rosebud Cinemas. Mick 

59867744 

 Spitfire Restaurant and Grill 1181 Point Nepean Road, Rosebud.  Doris 59823368 

 McCrae Tattslotto Next door to Coles McCrae see Richard 

 LaPorchetta Rosebud & Hastings 1647 Point Nepean Road, Rosebud West Steve and 

Jason 59866668                        3/109 High Street Hastings Steve and Jason 59798018 

 

Nepean will be looking to get as many businesses on board to benefit our members 

and in return support the businesses by advertising them through our network. Any 

members with businesses or know of businesses that would be interested please 

contact a Committee Member. 

 

The club is now linked to the above businesses facebook pages and has been added 

to Complete Angler’s data base, which is a great tool to advertise the club through 

the power of social media. We have placed card holders in these local businesses 



with our club cards along with the other associated businesses. We believe the club 

cards on display have increased the number of corporate shoots we have held over 

the period the cards have been on display. Also more people are now aware of our 

facilities which are now increasing interest in this fantastic sport.  

 

The club has purchased two new club guns, Miroku MK38 with adjustable combs. 

The purchases were due to two guns breaking down and are currently being fixed by 

Mialls. Also, with the increase of new comers and increased volume of corporate 

shoots, the five club guns will be needed. We are currently in the process of working 

with Mialls Gun Shop, to get them on board to offer a discount or benefit for our 

members in the near future.  

 

 

Our next shoot is Saturday 16th April. 10 Target Eye Opener. 30 DB. 30 SB. 30 Pts 

Looking forward to another great shoot. Hope to see you all there.  

 

It’s BACK!!!!! The first of the Friday Night Shoots starts on 22nd April.  Kicks off 

5.30pm. 

We have an AWESOME 1st Prize in the Raffle (drawn on the final shoot) Ruger 

American Preditor 223, Scoped with Bag. The scope is 4-12x40 multi X. Valued at 

$1200 

 

 

 

 

 

In the last nine months the club has moved forward financially and now we are in a 

great position with thanks to the support of our members.  

 

 

 

 

 

See you all at the shoots, 

Marcus Horsfall 

Treasurer 

 

 

 



 


